
I am strongly against a high tower in the downtown core. The downtown core has worked so 

hard to revitalize itself with interesting businesses and with beautiful architecture; the city hall, 

court buildings and the Petrie renovation just to name a few. Allowing a high rise that is too tall 

and architecturally unappealing is a mistake. I would support more high rise condos slightly 

outside the core (where metal works and river mill are located).  

I live  downtown and have been considering moving due to the continued problem with the 

unhoused and the tent situation, and now the deteriorating downtown skyline adds to my 

concerns.  

Sincerely 

Joanne Baggio 

 


